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Flexibility on spending is a win. Full stop. 

 

If Visit CO is using language such as “catastrophic,” to describe effects of this bill, 

then that only reinforces the assumption that their interests continue to be self-

serving. We don’t need businesses eager to keep the handcuffs on our local elected 

leaders and the financial needs of our city/county. The willingness to perpetuate the 

parasitic behavior of “Visit” orgs leaves me inclined to support this bill. 


